
April 1, 2022

Saint Paul Police Foundation

161 St. Anthony Ave, Suite 927

Saint Paul, MN 55103

On March 22nd, the Saint Paul Police Foundation grants committee reviewed two requests from the Saint Paul Police

Department: one for ballistic protection and the second for supplies for the bike truck. Both grants were approved by the

foundation in the amount of  $21,526.05 for the ballistic protection equipment and $9,000 for supplies for the bike truck.

Sincerely,

Kristen Sh�han

Kristen Sheehan

Executive Director

Saint Paul Police Foundation

161 St Anthony Ave Suite 927 | Saint Paul, MN 55103 | 612.325.3597 | stpaulpolicefoundation.com


